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General Medical Practitioners 

ARA.MED.240 General Medical Practitioners (GMPs) acting as Aero-Medical Examiners (AMEs). 

The Competent Authorities of Member States have notified the Agency1 as follows: 

Competent 
Authority 

GMP may issue LAPL 
Medical Certificates 

Effective from 
(implementation date 
for Light Aircraft Pilot 

Licence (LAPL)) 

Remarks 

Norway yes 08.04.2015 none 

Sweden no 08.04.2015 

GMPs may conduct examinations 

for revalidation and renewal of 

LAPL medical certificates 

United Kingdom yes 17.09.2012 none 

Voluntary information 

Austria no  none 

Bulgaria no 08.04.2014 none 

Czech Republic no  none 

Finland no 08.04.2013 none 

Hungary no 08.04.2015 none 

Ireland no 08.04.2015 none 

Latvia no  none 

Luxembourg no 08.04.2015 none 

Malta no 08.04.2013 none 

Poland no 08.04.2013 none 

Slovak Republic no 08.04.2015 none 

Slovenia no  none 

Switzerland no 08.04.2012 none 

 

                                                           
1 ARA.MED.240 General Medical Practitioners (GMPs) acting as AMEs 
The Competent Authority of a Member State shall notify the Agency and the Competent Authorities of other 
Member States if Aero-Medical Examinations for the LAPL can be carried out on its territory by GMPs. 

This table is for information purposes only, and it is obtained from data provided to the Agency by the EU Member States and 

EFTA States. The Agency accepts no responsibility or liability whatsoever with regard to the content of the table, the accuracy of 

the data provided by the EU Member States and EFTA States, their timely delivery, or for any actions resulting from the use of 

the information contained within. Consequently, the Agency shall not be liable for any kind of damages or other claims or 

demands incurred as a result of incorrect, insufficient or invalid data, or arising out of or in connection with the use, copying, or 

display of the content. 

This table is not the final version and will be updated regularly. Any question related to the implementation of the Aircrew 

Regulation should be clarified with the National Aviation Authority. 

                                                                                                                                   


